
MD1 – Building Trustees 

 

The Building trustees met on October 23rd at the State Office. 

Orkin has taken care of the bug problem and has leŌ bait boxes out. 

The sidewalk, close to SWEA has crumbled and will need repaired. CommiƩee member will discuss with 

a Grove City Evening member regarding the repair. 

The security system has finally been updated by the security company. The cost is approximately 

$45/month. 

The parking lot needs resurfaced; Lion Ralph will do the crack filling with Ohio Lions paying for the 

materials (approx. $300-400). We need 3 bids, but no one is responding to our request for bids. 

The property taxes will be going up on the building. We have budgeted for that. The appraised value of 

the building has increased, as has all commercial property in Grove City (25% increase in GC). The 

building lisƟng was changed by PCC Dave Risen as Ohio Lions Inc. 

The water bill was higher than normal. 

Looking to keep the same snowplow company for this winter as last. 

The commiƩee voted to replace blinds for the SWEA on 7 windows. The commiƩee voted to spend $450 

on blinds and up to $300 on installaƟon. 

Our next meeƟng is scheduled for January 29th at 7pm via Zoom. 

 

Lion LoreƩa Sweeney 

Building Trustee 

 

 

 


